
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: April 2, 2021 

FROM: General Manager 

SUBJECT: Administration Agenda: Budget Update - District Retirement Incentive Program 

At the April 8, 2021 BART Board of Director's meeting, the District will present a summary of 
the DRIP, which includes the results, implementation, and next steps. 

If you have any questions about this presentation, please contact Pamela Herbold, Assistant 
General Manager, Performance & Budget, at Pherhol@bart.gov, or (510) 464-6168. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


